
 

 

CHANGE OF ORDINARY MEETING OF 

COUNCIL DATE 

In accordance with the provisions of Section 254B (4) of the Local 
Government Regulation 2012, notice is hereby given of the days and times 

when ordinary meetings will be held in 2021. 

 

The August Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held in the Council 
Boardroom, 50 Brolga Street, Quilpie, commencing at  

9.30am on Friday 20 August, 2021. 

 

Subsequent ordinary Meetings of Council will be held on the second Friday 
of each month at the Quilpie Shire Council Boardroom unless otherwise 

advised. 

 

The schedule of meeting dates has been amended accordingly. 
 

 14 June 2021 

  

Justin Hancock 

Chief Executive Officer 
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